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Let Us Have Peace in the World 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

   There are actually several crises in the world today that could escalate into a big war unless we deal with them 

in a peaceful and intelligent manner. The truth of the matter is that humanity has been living in tension since the 

beginning of creation, It is a battle between Good and Evil. Therefore, we need to find ways to deal with the 

present world crises before they escalate to a point of no return.  

 

   I donôt know if the leaders of the world will be able to resolve all of the issues that are facing Israel and 

Palestine before we end up in the largest conflict ever. May I suggest that our first response of the crisis should 

be praying for Israel, Palestine, America, Russia, England and all the nations near Jerusalem. The Palestinians 

and Israelis fight over having the largest territory and that conflict will not be ending any time soon. They have 

been in conflict for several millenniums and it wonôt be easy for our present generation of leaders to bring 

solutions to the Palestine-Israel conflict. It is not only human conflict. It is also a spiritual battle between the 

forces of evil and Godôs people. In addition, other nations are already in alliance with one of these two nations 

in this conflict. No matter what side you are supporting of the two nations, I plead with you to pray for both of 

them. 

 

   Another crisis affecting humanity is the crisis of COVID-19.  There are  countries that have neglected to deal 

with this issue since the beginning of the pandemic and the numbers of infected people are growing rapidly. 

There are also not enough vaccinations for everyone in the world yet. However, because we do business with 

many nations, health issues are in the eyes of the authorities as people begin to travel more freely from one 

nations to another again. With this in mind, praying to God for the nations of the world is something we are 

asking all Christians to do. 

 

   The third issue we are calling our brothers and sisters in Christ to pray for is ñThe Great Commissionò of the 

Church. In the middle of all these crises, God is calling us to proclaim the good news of salvation. Over the 

years there have been many other crises in the world, but the church of our Lord Jesus Christ has always learned 

how to deal with each new crisis. Like the nation of Israel, over the centuries the church has faced persecution, 

murder, crucifixion, incarceration and ostracism. The commission to spread the good news has still always  

remained our most important task, so please pray for people to continue to be brought to salvation.  

 

   You can probably add to this list of reasons why we are in need of prayers, but let me affirm for you that 

peace is better than war and life better than death! We all know that Jesus is called the Prince of Peace, so as the 

day of the Lord is drawing near, pray for peace in the entire world and pray for one another. 

 

   Have a blessed summer. 

 

In Christ 

Pastor Rey Díaz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    



CELEBRATE :  L IGHT AT THE END OF THE TUNNEL  
Psalm 118:24 “This is the day that the Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad in it.” 

 

   Where and when do you stop and celebrate? How do you ñrejoice and be gladò in the day the ñLord has 

made?ò 

 

   Today I stop to rejoice in the rain that is coming down, that we very much need. I celebrate the sun from this 

weekend that brought so many smiles. I rejoice in all of our churches who have and are continuing to do 

ministry despite the difficulties of the times. I celebrate the faithfulness of our congregations to continue to give 

of their time, talents, and treasures.  

 

   How are you celebrating Godôs continued blessings in your lives? What is your response going to be? How 

are you going to give to others because God has given to you?  

 

   We are so blessed. So, we are called to be a blessing to others. Volunteer in ways you feel comfortable. 

Attend church, in whatever format you wish. Donate to your church, other nonprofits, and causes close to your 

heart. Pray. Always Pray. 

 

    Celebrate! Because ñThis is the day that the Lord has made.ò  

 

Rev. Krystal Goodger, 

Director of Programing 

  

Wisconsin United Methodist Foundation 

www.wumf.org or Facebook/wumf.org 

Or call 1-888-903-9863 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OU R COLLEGE GRADUATES! 
   Congratulations are in order for: 

    Cody Kintz. He graduated from UW-Platteville in May with a degree in Civil 

Engineering. He started working at Jewell Associates Engineers, Inc. in Spring Green. 

 

    Nolan Moore. He graduated from UW-Green Bay in May with a degree in Business 

Administration with an emphasis on finance and management. He will remain living 

near Green Bay and working for Northwestern Mutual Insurance Company as an Insurance Agent and Financial 

Planner. A quote from Brian and Jenalee: ñWe are very proud of Nolan!ò 

 

   Amanda Vitale. She graduated from Madison Area Technical College in May with an Associate degree in 

Nursing. She is now a registered nurse and continues to work at Agrace Hospice. 

 

   We would like to congratulate these three young people on their accomplishments as they continue in their 

work environments.  

 

 

THE FLOWERS ARE PLANTED ! 
   Joan Wheeler took May 15

th
 and started planting flowers around the church. It took her all day to get it all 

done with 2 trips to Nelsonôs in Viroqua to get the flowers she needed. She still ran out so had to find another 

flower nursery to finish up. Hopefully, they will all grow and look beautiful again as they did last year. One 

thing she wasnôt really happy about was that she couldnôt find any marigolds to help fill in the blank spots in 

some of the flower planters. However, sheôs still looking. 

http://www.wumf.org/


M ISSION FOCUS 
City of Refuge in Comayagua, Honduras 

   We had so much fun on our trip to Honduras! The kids are awesome! They are maturing a 

lot. They are learning to love God more every day, and they are learning to love themselves 

and love each other. Last year, COVID was a great opportunity for them to understand the 

unfailing love of God and the need to be appreciative and see them interact with each other and 

with our missionaries. I have had personal long talks and long walks with them. We pray together. We laughed 

a lot, and we play a lot of games. They know we love them so much and will do anything to help them if they 

want to help themselves and love God. One of our daughters, named Adriana, is going to get married pretty 

soon. She is a beautician. She has her own nail salon and has a lot of clients. 

   We had a wonderful time of ministry with Pastor Julio in the mountains having a rain revival, along with 

Pastor Ryan Howell preaching a powerful message. Also, we had an amazing Sunday, getting to see Pastor 

Julioôs outreach with a marathon of poor teenagers. After that, we went to a beautiful mountain to have prayer 

time. The weather is amazing hereð90 degrees. God is good! 

 

Hik e to Palo Pintado ï Palo Pintado is a village near the City of Refuge. Before the pandemic, kids used to go 

there all the time and have a fun time. This is the first time they have visited since then. We took our dear 

yellow bus that has come in handy on more than one occasion since the Lord provided it. Once we got to Palo 

Pintado, we had a fun hike to the mountains. Itôs surprising how much energy these kids have; they love to 

walk, run, jump and play! 

 

Swimming competit ion ï Our children are talented in many areas; one of them is sports. We are blessed to 

have such strong and skilled kids. The kids participated in a swimming contest categorized by ages. Before the 

competition, they had several training days. They all did their best, and at the end, we had three winners: 

Christian, Deiby Nicole and German. 

 

Phil & Kris Nelson 

Serving Mission Aviation Fellowship (MAF) in Nampa, Idaho 

(This is the rest of the story on the Damal Bible and Johnôs struggle with the boulder that was in the middle of 

the airstrip.) 

   John and a coworker hiked in to Jila, working for months to try and remove the boulder ï but John fell 

seriously ill and MAFôs Hank Worthington attempted a medevac. He landed his plane on the Jila strip for the 

first time, touching down after the boulder and stopping before a precipice at the top of the strip. This 

unprecedented move may have saved Johnôs life. ñWe appreciate MAF!ò John says with a smile. 

   Throughout the years, MAF has supported the Damal Bible translation project ï including flying in the Book 

of John in 1967, and the completed Damal New Testament in 1988. 

   Just a few weeks ago, the translation of the entire Bible was completed! Damal translators like Reverend 

Timothy Birdshooter have been instrumental in this long process. John helped him check the translation. We 

look forward to transporting these new Bibles once they are printed! 

   MAF is privileged to partner with these faithful missionaries and translators ï and with faithful supporters like 

you! 

   Did you know that you are a part of the Ellenbergerôs ministry and their completion of the Damal Bible? 

When we were stationed in Sentani and Nabire, they were one of the missionary families I served with MAFôs 

aircraft. The Ellenbergerôs are such a beautiful example of the perseverance and dedication it takes to minister 

in a cross cultural setting. As you can see they are now in their 80ôs. It was always a delight to land at Ilu when 

they were in the village. Helen always made sure the pilots got a cup of coffee and often a freshly baked 

cinnamon roll. Translator Timothy Birdshooter was there too, helping as one of the agents that met the aircraft. 

   Your support of MAF and our family has made an impact on countless tongues and tribes in Indonesia and 

around the world! The completion of the entire Bible in the Damal language is just one thread in the beautiful 

tapestry that God is weaving as He grows His church. 

   Take a moment to give thanks and pray for the Damal people, their churches, pastors and leaders. Pray that 

the completed Bible will have a big impact on their Damal people and their future generations. 



   Did you know MAF missionaries raise support for a pooled fund out of which MAF covers salary, housing, 

benefits and staff related ministry expenses? MAF exercises discretion over the use of missionary support in the 

exercise of its mission and care of its staff. 

 

Prayer: 

¶ Preparations for Lauraôs wedding 

¶ That Kris, myself, and our kids will walk closely with God and be salt and light during these trying 

times. 

 

Jason & Deb Shirek 

Serving In HIM Ministries  in Lobatse, Botswana 

   Thank you Peace Family for your amazing generosity! It always feels good to know there are many sending 

prayers and support on our behalf. The past couple of months have been spent doing A LOT of village 

outreaches. Jason was gone 3 different weeks to 4 different village churches to do some routine maintenance 

and pastoral support. Jireh was very excited to join him on one of the week-long trips to return to one of the 

villages he had previously accompanied Jason on. It was the first time since COVID at one of the churches and 

the members were found to have ólost their footingô as a church. Much counselling and encouragement was 

needed and a follow-up trip had to be scheduled within weeks to sort our issues with the chief as well. 

   Another outreach was very successful. We accompanied a South African lady to do childrenôs ministry 

training. We were so surprised to find that this particular village even allowed us into the schools for assembly 

and classroom meetings. This has not been allowed in any other villages for the past year! Both Hattie and 

Maggie were on this outreach and came home with such enthusiasm for the children we usually minister to right 

at our home. 

   Deb takes care of most of the behind the scenes parts of these longer outreaches and carries on with our 

typical day-to-day ministry/life at home. She was blessed to come across a young girl who only heard her share 

for about 5 minutes at a youth event, and in that short time the change in the girl was instantaneous ï she made 

a commitment to meet and start laying a strong foundation!  There are too many young ladies wanting to meet 

1-to-1 right now. Pray for these meetings to be impactful and for relationships to be built through discipleship! 

In Him, 

Jason & Deb Shirek with Hattie, Maggie and Jireh 

 

 

 

 

                                           
 
 
 
 
 

I TôS ALMOST SHOE BOX T IME AGAIN  
   If you want to get started on filling up shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child, there are 

pre-printed shoe boxes in Seekers Class room. They even have a sticker inside them for you to 

mark whether for a girl or boy and the age range. They are in the corner by the piano. 

   No storage room at home for your filled shoe boxes? Bring them to church and weôll store 

them for you until we get ready to send them out in November.  

   Its fun to go shopping for children who donôt have anything of their own and they love getting their filled 

shoebox for either Christmas or Easter. Letôs get started! 

2021 Mission Report 
          Mission:              April                     Year to Date 

Phil & Kris Nelson         $  425.33       $1,200.33 

Lowell & Claudia Wertz            425.33        1,250.33 

Jason & Deb Shirek             475.34            1.400.34 

Lydiaôs House                                                                       25.00                          141.25 

Disabled Vets                50.00           216.25 

Shoe Boxes                 -0-           116.25 

Honduras Orphanage                                                             -0-                             116.25 

Missions              535.00                      535.00 

4
th
 Sunday offerings                                      -0-               -0-     

Total                     $1,936.00           $4,976.00 
 

 



ADMINISTRATIVE COUNCIL M EETING M INUTES 

April 8, 2021 
Attendees:   

x Kathleen Corey-Pittman, Chair  Pastor Rey Diaz 

x Briana Turk x Dave Turk 

 Vic Vlasak x Darleen Kintz 

x Paul McManaway x Dory Wallace 

x Terry Nimocks  Sharon Zales 

x Pam Peterson-Kintz x Bert Kelsey 

x Joan Wheeler   

 

Opening prayer. 

Kathleen called meeting to order. 

 

Minutes.  Motion to approve meeting minutes, as written, made by Paul  and seconded by Dory.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Approval of agenda.  Motion to approve agenda as written made by Joan and seconded by Terry.  Motion 

carried. 

 

No Pastors Report. 

 

Ongoing Business 
1. Roof repair issues.  Bert has heard nothing more on the repair of the roof.  He is working with the 

adjuster from the insurance company.   

 

2. Selling property to Bob Bellman.  Nothing has been heard from DS on selling the property. 

 

New Business 

1. Finances.  Joan reported that giving is down.  Hoping it will go up when more people come back to 

church. 

 

2. Connecting with the Hispanic community.  Kathleen and Rey talked about offering ESL classes at the 

church to bring more people into the church.  

  

3. Sunday School - reaching the community.   Pam PK is starting Sunday school back up this Sunday.  

Teachers are needed for the younger kids.  Older kids will be from 9:30-10:15.  Darleen reported that 

The Seekers class starts this Sunday. 

   

4. Ways to save our church and connect with people/getting out into the community.  What are your ideas?  

Kathleen asked for ideas from council members.  If anyone has ideas, let Kathleen know.  Pam PK 

reports that she has been hearing from Mike Breininger about miracles, visions that have been 

happening at their church.  They are inviting all churches to join them in prayer at different places.  This 

just started.  Has happened 3 times so far.  The next time will be at Nazarene Outreach Center.  

Unknown date.  All churches united in praying for our city.  Darleen is reaching out to church members 

that we haven't seen in quite a while. 

 

5. Lydiaôs House campaign.  Got a thank you card for participating in the campaign.  They are needing 

money from churches.  They would like to know how much churches will be giving so they are able to 



plan.  They are asking for commitments now.  Only 4 churches are committed so far.  Dory made a 

motion to commit $500 to the Lydiaôs House Campaign.  Seconded by Paul.  Motion carried. 

Trustees Report.   Bert is trying to find someone to mow the parsonage lawn.  Dory provided Bert with a 

phone number for someone who is wanting more lawn mowing jobs.  Church is having issues with people 

parking in Bob Bellmanôs right of way.  Will be painting NO PARKING on the pavement. 

 

Financial Reports: 
Treasurer --  No report. 

                 Investments            2020        2021        2021       Cash 

                                 Balance            Receipts             Expenses Available Invested  

                        Forward                    

General           12,394.24          28,080.57         28,253.73 12,221.08 

Building             5,853.66                   5,853.66 

Designated Offerings          13,259.83    541.00      593.00        13,207.83    

Memorial           27,723.54                27,723.54 

Memorial Music                       1,394.83                      1,394.83 

Missions             4,351.24             3,245.00    1,880.00    5,716.24 

Loving Care      631.66           631.66 

Scholarship  12,208.60          1,000.00    1,000.00          0.00      11,208.60 

Van                             657.25          657.25 

Totals              12,208.60     66,266.25           32,866.57         31,726.73       47,406.09      11,208.60 

 

Finance Committee -- No report.  

 

Ministry Reports - Brief  
Christian Education --  Pam PK needs more teachers.   

 

Lay Delegate --  Virtual again this year in June. 

 

Staff-Parish -- Dave stated that a meeting was not had to decide how we were going back to normal.  SPRC 

needed to be involved in that. 

 

Worship -- Keeping start time at 10:30 for now per Kathleen. 

 

Hospitality Ministry --  No report. 

 

Prayer Ministry -- Paul stated they have been "meeting" remotely through Email.  He has suggested to the 

other members that they start meeting in person again.  There is an opening on the prayer ministry.  If someone 

feels the calling, they should contact Paul. 

 

Outreach/Missions -- Darleen reported that they have been getting anonymous contributions to ministries.  

Darleen detailed how the money was distributed to missions and missionaries. 

 

Technology Ministry -- Dave reported that Nyman Olson is now in the rotation for doing sound and video. 

 

Van Ministry --  It has not been driven.  Joan makes a point to drive it to keep it running.  It should be driven.  

Dave suggested it should be driven to any meetings or any other church related transportation. 

 

Next Regular Meeting:  May 20, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 

Motion to adjourn made by Darleen and seconded by Joan. 
 



FOR FATHERS 
I thought when I was just a lad, 

It would be such fun to be a Dad. 

To never have to clean your plate, 

And never go to bed till late,  

To do the foolish chores I did, 

It sure was tough to be a kid. 

 

Iôm older now, some wiser too, 

The foot now wears another shoe. 

Early, Iôd like to go to bed, 

But Iôve chores I must do instead. 

On my plate I leave both bread and fat, 

My diet wonôt let me eat any of that. 

I had more fun when just a lad, 

It sure is tough to be a ñDad!ò 

                                                                         Author Unknown 

 

(Editor’s note: This was sent in a year ago by Virginia McCauley). 

 

 

A  WEEK OF TRIBUTES TO DAY  
   To celebrate the special man in your life, use a quote a day the week before Fatherôs Day, or honor him with 

tributes the whole week after. Write one of these (or one of your own) on a card, make a message into a 

placemat, tape one to the bathroom mirror ï get creative! Every day of the week is a good day to celebrate his 

love and show him yours. 

 

ü ñThe heart of a father is the masterpiece of nature.ò ïAntoine F. Prevost 

 

ü ñTo the world you are a dad. To our family you are the world.ò ïUnknown 

 

 

ü ñThe best fathers have the softest, sweetest hearts. In other words, great dads are real marshmallows.ò                                                                                

                                                                                                ïRichard E. Goodrich 

 

ü ñDad: a sonôs first hero, a daughterôs first love.ò ïUnknown 

 

ü ñA good father is one whose only reason for putting down a laughing baby is to pick up a crying one.ò 

                                                                  ïLinda Poindexter 

 

ü ñMy father didnôt do anything unusual. He only did what dads are supposed to do ï be there.ò  

             ïMax Lucado 

 

ü ñI love my father as the stars: Heôs a bright shining example and a happy twinkling in my heart.ò                            

                                                                                                       ïTerri Guillemets 

 

We would like to wish all our dads, uncles, grandpas, great-grandpas a very Happy Fatherôs 

Day!  

 

 

 



 JUNE M INISTRY ROSTER
 

SOUND SYSTEM OPERATORS      ATTENDANCE  
6-06 Paul Knower        5-02 30 

6-13 Nyman Olson        5-09 32 

6-20 Dave Turk        5-16 31 

6-30 Nyman Olson        5-23 30 

      

GENERAL FUND ï APRIL       SPECIAL DATES 
$  12,394.24 ï 2020 Balance Forward     14

th
 Flag Day 

    35,761.78 ï January  - April Revenue     20
th
 Fatherôs Day 

   -35,997.29 ï January ï April Expenses     20
th
 First day of Spring 

$  12,158.73 ï Balance as of 4-30-2021 

 

 

HANGING OUT W ITH DAD 
   Iôve always been a ñdaddyôs girl.ò Growing up, I usually spent Saturdays in the garage with my dad. Weôd 

build something, fix a car part or get into some trouble together. 

   Though Joseph wasnôt Jesusô biological father, he certainly served as a father figure for Godôs Son. Jesus 

followed in Josephôs footsteps as a carpenter, but weôre told little about his childhood. When Joseph advised 

Jesus to ñmeasure twice and cut once,ò did Jesus mention heôd get it right on the first measure? How many 

craftsman tips did Jesus learn from Joseph? And did Joseph learn a few from Jesus? Surely young Jesus looked 

up to Joseph. What did wonder look like in the eyes of the One who invented wonder? 

   How am I hanging out with God on a regular basis? Am I continuing to learn his ñtradeò? Do I intentionally 

mimic his words, his kindness, his ways of loving others well? Take a minute to ponder that. Imagine yourself 

out in the garage with God (or in the kitchen with God, or at the computer with God). What task do you imagine 

doing together? What does God say to you as you look into his eyes? 

--Janna Firestone 

 

 

Dear Peace UMC, 

   This note comes with express appreciation for purchasing our summer ô21 Adult 

Curriculum! Thank you so much from The Foundry Publishing Company! Itôs great to have 

you back with us once again! 

   Many Blessings, 

Matt Zimmer ï Consultant 

(Editor’s note: We stopped our quarterly purchasing from The Foundry when the pandemic hit in 2020). 

 

Dear Peace UMC, 

   Thank you so much for your generous donation. I know that our disabled veterans appreciate it. 

   Thank you. 

Linda Batten, Transportation Secretary 

 

THE ALPHONSE AND HAZEL CORNER 
   They are currently in trouble. I caught them trying to open up a box of new paper that I planned to use for the 

Baccalaureate programs plus they were trying to open the cardboard cartons of Christmas Child shoe boxes. I 

may let them out by the end of June if they are lucky. Luckily I caught them before they could do much 

damage. They are being punished by not allowing to write in the newsletter this month. 

   Please remember the deadline for the July issue of Peace to You will be Monday, June 21
st
, at noon. 

 
 



 June  2021  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1  
10:00 a.m. ï 
Womenôs Bible Study 

2  
7:00 p.m. ï Bible 
Study 

3  
Noon: Al Anon 

 

6:30 p.m. - Trustees 

 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
9:15 a.m. ï Seekers 
Sunday school class 

9:30 a.m. ï Youth 
Sunday school class 

10:30 a.m. ï Worship 
service with 
Communion 

3:30 p.m. ï Worship 
service on NOVA 

7  
 

8  
10:00 a.m. ï 
Womenôs Bible Study 

9  
7:00 p.m. ï Bible 
Study 

10  
Noon: Al Anon 

 

6:30 p.m. ï Ad 
Council 

11  
 

12  
10:30 a.m. - June 
Dairy Days and 
Rodeo Parade 

13  
9:15 a.m. ï Seekers 

9:30 a.m. ï Youth 

10:30 a.m. ï Worship 
service with  

3:30 p.m. ï Worship 
service on NOVA 

14 Flag Day 
 

15  
10:00 a.m. ï 
Womenôs Bible Study 

16  
7:00 p.m. ï Bible 
Study 

17  
8:00 a.m. ï Menôs 
Breakfast 

 

Noon: Al Anon 

18  
 

19  
 

20 Start of Summer 

(Summer Solstice) 
Fatherôs Day 
9:15 a.m. ï Seekers 

School class 

9:30 a.m. ï Youth 

Sunday school class 

10:30 a.m. ï Worship 
service with  

3:30 p.m. ï Worship 
service on NOVA 

21  
 

22  
10:00 a.m. ï 
Womenôs Bible Study 

23  
7:00 p.m. ï Bible 
Study 

 

Joan out of the office 

24  
Noon: Al Anon 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
9:15 a.m. ï Seekers 

Sunday school class 

9:30 a.m. ï Youth 
Sunday school class 

10:30 a.m. ï Worship 
service with  

3:30 p.m. ï Worship 
service on NOVA 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
7:00 p.m. ï Bible 
Study 

ñRest is not idleness, and to lie sometimes on 

the grass under the trees on a summerôs day, 

listening to the murmur of water, or 

watching the clouds float across the sky is by 

no means a waste of time.ò 

                                                  --John Lubbock 

 

ñCourage is what it takes to stand up and speak. Courage is also what it takes to sit down and listen.ò 

                                                                                                                                                 --Winston Churchill 
 

ñDads are most ordinary men turned by love into heroes, adventurers, storytellers and singers of song.ò 

--Pam Brown 
 

 

 



   

4 Judy Shadewald  

11 Dick Hewuse  

16 Kay Birch  

16 Sandy Keller  

17 Larry Keller  

17 Rick Jones  

18 Betty Unbehaun  

20 Bonnie Arbegust  

20 Aaron Joyce  

21 Linda Wallace  

22 Jan Salmon  

27 Pastor Rey Díaz  

28 Lewis Drone  

28 Evelyn Gald  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 

 

1 Dwight & Arlene Fruit ï 72 yrs  

2 Paul & Jean McManaway  

7 Maynard & Peg Moser  

29 Jerry & Pam Peterson-Kintz  

30 Bill & Julie Stebbins  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Peace United Methodist Church  
 

 Invites you to join us for  
 

Victory in Jesus: A Day Of Celebration  
 

Sunday, June 13
th

, at 10:30 a.m. 

In the Veteranôs Pavilion, Krouskop Park  

 

Join us as we celebrate with the community a Day of Celebration after 

being away from our friends and loved ones due to the pandemic. 

There will be a worship service, with the Praise Team playing and 

congregation singing. We will be praising our Lord and Savior for 

praising our Lord and Savior for being there for us and helping us get through 2020 

safely.  

 

A picnic with hotdogs, hamburgers, chips and water to drink and games will follow 

the service. 

 

Please bring your neighbors, friends, family as we come together to worship and to 

celebrate the day with the community in Richland Center. 

Please bring your own drink if you do not want water, your own lawn chair or 

blanket. 

 

In case of rain, we will meet at Peace for the service and picnic. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Peace United Methodist Church  `  Sunday Mornings: 

265 North Church Street      9:15 a.m. – Seekers Sunday school class 

Richland Center, WI 53581      9:30 a.m. – Youth Sunday school class 

608-647-4559      10:30 a.m. - Worship Service                      

        3:30 p.m. - Worship Service on NOVA 

              

 

 “Our purpose at Peace is to        

make disciples of Jesus Christ for      

the transformation of the world.”      

           

 

Pastor Rey Díaz 
Pastorôs cell phone: 608-475-3677 

Pastorôs e-mail: rreydiaz1952@gmail.com 

      

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor: Rey Díaz    Joanôs Office Hours:     Visit our Website at 

Adm. Assistant: Joan Wheeler     Monday-Thursday  http://www.umchurchrc.org 

Custodian: Bert Kelsey        8:00 ï Noon   or E-mail us at     

Pianist: Pam Kintz       working in the office. peaceumc.rc@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Vic Vlasak       12:30  ï 3:00 p.m.  facebook.com/rcpeaceumc 

Visitation Ministry: Barb Nimocks     working remotely     

Worship Leader: Pam Peterson-Kintz    from home  

                                                       Worship Services on NOVA 

          3:30 p.m. - Sunday Afternoons 

          Genuine Telecom - 12 

          Charter (without HD) - 95 

          Charter (with HD) - 984 

 

 

 

OUR M ISSION STATEMENT  
We are called to bring all into the family of God and deepen/mature their faith in Jesus 

Christ. using each of our individual gifts, we envision this happening through P-E-A-C-E. 

Praise & celebrative worship. 

Evangelism - Inviting all to proclaim that Jesus Christ is Lord. 

Anchored in Word of God. 

Compassionate, caring Christian community. 

Encompassing Ministries - focusing on the needs of the community and beyond. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


